Message

From: Andrew Green [andrewg@claalaska.com]

Sent: 1/28/2013 1:28:19 PM

To: Kim Kiefer [kim_kiefer @ci.juneau.ak.us]

Ccc: Bob Bartholomew [bob.bartho[omew@juneau.crgj; kday@ princesstours.com
Subject: MPF comments

Good afternoon,

Having thought about the FY14 MPF list for a few days | have come up with the following additional comments:

1. Use of MPF proceeds in Statter Harbor is inappropriate.

2. Use of MPF proceeds on sea walks that provide an infrastructure, safety or efficiency benefit to passengers at
or near cruise facilities where they are berthed or lightering is appropriate.

3.1stand by your judgment on the non-dock related projects that did not make the list. Despite their own merit
these projects were not appropriate for MPF funds. I think that the Goldbelt dock should receive some
consideration but [ am not sure the level of their passengers contribution. I think once this is known that they
should be considered in proportion to the level their passengers contribute to the fund.

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss the proposed projects. Feel free to contact me with any questions/concerns.

Best Regards,

Drew Green

Port Manager

Cruise Line Agencies of Alaska
1330 Eastaugh Way #4
luneau, AK 99801

PH 907-586-1282
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